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I strongly oppose in-person voting for Oregon. Mail-in voting is a method that has 

been successful for decades on Oregon, as a decision we made some time ago. I 

have every confidence in the Secretary of State's office to ensure voter security and 

accuracy through diligence and time-tested methods.  


